

## PRINCIPAL'S NEWSLETTER

7<sup>th</sup> June 2017

Dear Parents and Friends,

We had a good start to this half-term, the last session of this academic year, and currently all students are busy with examinations.

Firstly, I would like to thank our Year 9 students who have been working and studying hard to complete the Edexcel Check Point examinations last week and the BECE examinations this week. Secondly, a big thank you to the following staff who sacrificed their holiday break to support and assist these students, Messrs. Udofia, Oduloye, Abhulimhen, Akindele, Anaukwu and Ikuyinminu, and Mesdames Gbadeyan and Lewechi.

Please note that due to ongoing examinations a fuller newsletter will be published next week. For more information or clarification on any matter, feel free to contact me at 0708 396 4440 or <a href="mailto:abraham.swart@jameshopecollege.edu.ng">abraham.swart@jameshopecollege.edu.ng</a>

In conclusion, 'Unity is strength...when there is teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things can be achieved.', also, 'High expectations are the key to everything.'

Yours sincerely

Abraham P. Swart

Principal

S COUNCIL OF BRITISH INTERNATIONAL







Obi Ikechukwu Road, Agbor, Delta State, NIGERIA
Telephone: +234 708 536 9376, +234 708 366 2229, +234 708 564 4062; Email: info@jameshopecollege.edu.ng
Website: www.jameshopecollege.edu.ng